
From: Aaron Niderost <ANiderost@vintagewineestates.com>

To: "PBS@mendocinocounty.org" <PBS@mendocinocounty.org>, "schultzb@mendocinocounty.org" <schultzb@mendocinocounty.org>,
"bos@mendocinocounty.org" <bos@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 5/13/2019 11:22 AM

Subject: Letter to BOS- Opposing Sunset Extension for Commercial Cannabis in Neighborhoods

Attachments: Letter to BOS- Opposing Sunset Extension for Commercial Cannabis in Neighborhoods (002).docx

Please see attached for tomorrow’s BOS meeting.


